
 

  

 

 
 

 

 
D5.1 – Humanitarian Aide 

Your contact person: 
Alice Kabongo 

Tel: 02 501 48 73 
E-mail: alice.kabongo@diplobel.fed.be 

 
 Ms. Silvia Danailov 

Senior Advisor 
UNICEF 
Public Partnerships Division (PPD) 
UNICEF New York 
3 UN Plaza 
New York, N.Y. 10017 

 

 
  your communiction of your reference our reference date 

  11/08/2020 OA/2020-024/MTs D5.1/AK/HUM.04.04.03/2019.07/9519/3  

   To be quoted in all correspondence 

 

RE: Humanitarian projects – AB 14 54 52 35.60.83 – UNICEF: 
“Humanitarian Action for Children (Nigeria, Somalia, South Sudan, 

Syria)”- 4.850.000 EUR – PJ/2019/07 
 

 
Dear Madam, 
 
Following your communication, dated August 10th 2020, I would like to inform you that 
I agree to a “No Cost Extension” of 6 months for the project mentioned above. This 
extension only applies to the part of the project being implemented in Syria. The 
project is therefore extended to March 10th 2021. 
 
The request is justified by the challenges faced in Syria over the past several months, 
due to the COVID-19 pandemic, which led to delays in implementing child protection 
and social protection activities as authorities placed risk mitigation measures to 
contain the spread of the disease.  
 
The no-cost extension does not imply any changes to the scope and targets of the 
project. Such a modification is foreseen in the “Terms and Conditions of the 
contribution” under art. 3.5. 
 
This letter constitutes an addendum to the letter-agreement, regulating the execution 
modalities relating to the aforementioned project. 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
 
 
Guy Rayée  

Director general a.i.  

Development Cooperation and Humanitarian Aid  
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